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MEMORANDUM 

January 31, 2025 

 

 

TO: Diane Thornton, Secretary 

Interim Finance Committee 

 

FROM: David Lenzner, Deputy Director 

Governor's Finance Office 

 

SUBJECT: 2025-2027 Biennium (FY26-27) Governor Recommended Budget Amendments 

 

 

Please withdraw the following Department of Education amendment: 

 

12. DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

Dept/Div: DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION / NDE - DEPARTMENT OF 

EDUCATION A251572709 The purpose of this amendment is to fund personnel to 

manage the expanding pre-k program. 


